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Application Number SS! 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Eleanor Davidson
Forest Lodge

I do not support the latest proposal. We were promised an unobtrusive underground
tunnel. Now we are offered a massive imposing overpass which WE DO NOT WANT. We
need a direct route for pedestrians between Annandale and the Glebe foreshore.

The proposed overpass is totally out of step with local development and will destroy
Burawan Park. We do not wish to lose any more trees.

This proposal prioritises the needs of motorists over local traffic. An overpass will be an
eyesore. We do not want to see all this concrete metres up into the air.

Please return to the original plan or develop a new proposal. This one is unsatisfactory.




